
 

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
February 16, 2023 

 
IN THE MATTER OF: 
 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO 
GROUNDWATER QUALITY  
35 ILL. ADM. CODE 620 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
     R22-18 
     (Rulemaking – Public Water Supplies) 
  

 
HEARING OFFICER ORDER 

 
 On February 15, 2023, the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) requested, 
via e-mail, for an extension of the filing date for all post hearing comments in this rulemaking.  
At the close of the third hearing in this matter, the hearing officer set February 17, 2023, as the 
filing date for post hearing comments.  IEPA now requests that the date be extended for all 
participants to March 3, 2023.  IEPA reports that seven participants in this rulemaking have 
indicated they have no objection to the extension of time.  
 
 The extension of time is granted.  All final post hearing comments in R22-18 will be due 
on March 3, 2023.  
 
 
 IT IS SO ORDERED.  
  

       
Vanessa Horton  
Hearing Officer  
Illinois Pollution Control Board  
(312) 814-5053 
Vanessa.Horton@illinois.gov   

 
 

 

 

 

 


